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Mr. Chairman and members of the Committee: 

I am Kent Selk, Driver Services Manager for the Kansas Division of Vehicles.  

I appear here today as a proponent of Senate Bill 529. This legislative change will allow 

for the electronic renewal of Kansas identification cards issued by the Division of Vehicles, 

via the iKan application  https://ikan.ks.gov/. 

The process for renewing identification cards would mirror that of the electronic renewal 

of a driver’s license, with exception of the annual vision requirement. The ID would be 

available for electronic renewal on every other renewal cycle, the same as with the 

Kansas driver’s license. 

 
Thank you for your time. I will stand for questions at the appropriate time.  

https://ikan.ks.gov/

